
From:  Yeghig Keshishian <yeghig.keshishian@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/25/2020 08:54:47 PM

To:  Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: FW: Response to CGS Letter dated July 16, 2020 re the Hollywood Center Project [MB-AME.FID1683707]
 

Thank you!

Yeghig L. Keshishian
Chief External Affairs Officer
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Room 525
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1324

               

On Tue, Aug 25, 2020 at 8:04 PM Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Khalatian, Edgar <EKhalatian@mayerbrown.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 25, 2020, 3:28 PM
Subject: FW: Response to CGS Letter dated July 16, 2020 re the Hollywood Center Project [MB-AME.FID1683707]
To: Luci Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cc: Lisa M. Webber (lisa.webber@lacity.org) <lisa.webber@lacity.org>, Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>,
Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Luci,

 

Please see below/attached.

 

Thanks.

 

Edgar Khalatian
Partner
Mayer Brown LLP
350 South Grand Avenue, 25th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071‐1503 United States of America
213‐229‐9548
ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. If you need to print it, please consider printing it double-sided.

 

From: Khalatian, Edgar 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:24 PM
To: 'steve.bohlen@conservation.ca.gov' <steve.bohlen@conservation.ca.gov>
Cc: 'wade.crowfoot@resources.ca.gov' <wade.crowfoot@resources.ca.gov>
Subject: Response to CGS Letter dated July 16, 2020 re the Hollywood Center Project [MB-AME.FID1683707]
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Mr. Bohlen,

 

Please see attached correspondence.

 

Edgar Khalatian
Partner
Mayer Brown LLP
350 South Grand Avenue, 25th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071‐1503 United States of America
213‐229‐9548
ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. If you need to print it, please consider printing it double-sided.

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. If you are not the named addressee you
should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e‐mail.

Mayer Brown is a global services provider comprising an association of legal practices that are separate entities, including
Mayer Brown LLP (Illinois, USA), Mayer Brown International LLP (England), Mayer Brown (a Hong Kong partnership) and Tauil &
Chequer Advogados (a Brazilian partnership).

Information about how we handle personal information is available in our Privacy Notice.
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